
 

PARLIAMENT OF NAMIBIA 

JOINT MEDIA RELEASE  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

          29 April 2024 

LAUNCH OF VEHICLE REGISTRATION FOR LEGISLATURE 

 

1. On Tuesday, 30 April 2024, the National Assembly and National Council, the two 

Houses of the Parliament of Namibia, will jointly launch their Vehicle Registrations. 

 

2. The vehicles belonging to the Parliament will be easily identifiable by a green vehicle 

registration plate displaying the abbreviation "LNA" for Legislature National Assembly 

and "LNC" for Legislature National Council. 

 

3. This initiative, similar to other State Organs, is a commendable gesture that not only 

distinguishes the Legislature's vehicles but also underscores the significance of the 

Separation of Powers among the three Organs of the State. 

 

4. As the Legislative Branch of the State, Parliament has the exclusive responsibility of 

overseeing the Executive's activities. With the introduction of these distinctive number 

plates, the public will now be able to readily identify vehicles belonging to the 

Parliament. Only official vehicles of the two Houses of Parliament will bear these 

unique number plates. This is one of the ongoing reforms undertaken by Parliament in 

its endeavor to establish an independent Parliamentary Service Commission. 

 

5. We are pleased to extend an invitation to you and your esteemed media House to cover 

the official launch event of the new Fleet Registration number plates. 

 

6. We believe that your media coverage will play a crucial role in highlighting the 

significance of this initiative and its potential impact on parliamentary operations. Your 

presence will also contribute to promoting transparency and public awareness regarding 

this development. Please find the event details below: 

 

Date: 30 April 2024  

Time: 11h00  

Venue: Parliament building  

To confirm your attendance or for any further inquiries, please contact Sakeus Kadhikwa at 

0811253674 or Immanuel Kooper, 081 237 2348. 



We look forward to welcoming you and your team to this momentous event and to the 

opportunity to collaborate in sharing this important development with the public. 

End 
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